
  

 

ith this letter we're starting a new initiative -  the FRIENDS OF 
HUSSARS promotional campaign. This is a partner program 
aimed at individuals who are concerned about the fate of the 

Poznan Hussars and the lacrosse community. As you may know, the 
Poznan Hussars Sports Club is not an association of ordinary people. Our 
players and members are people with a passion. Completely devoted to 
what they do, ready to sacrifice for the good of the team and athletic 
competition, and proving everyday that lacrosse can be a way of life. By 
joining this program you become an indispensable part of the team - 
official FRIENDS OF HUSSARS. 

We want to gather as many permanent sympathizers as possible. FRIENDS 
OF HUSSARS participants will receive regular newsletters with the latest 
information, highlights as well as invitations to lacrosse events and their 
identity will be displayed on the club's website in the FRIENDS OF 
HUSSARS section. In addition, every one of our 'friends' will receive a gift 
basket with limited series promotional items. 

Proud FRIENDS OF HUSSARS will be able to support us by sending  
100 USD annually to a special club development fund. This fund was 
created with the purpose of ensuring a proper equipment and training 
resources base, which will allow us to expand our activities and reach an 
even larger number of youth. You may join this program at any time. Every 
person and picture included in their application will be displayed on our 
website. There is also the option of having the status of so-called 
anonymous friend. Please direct your application and confirmation of 
payment to our special email address: przyjaciele@poznanhussars.pl 

HUSSARS .  BE PART OF IT !  
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